June 13, 2020
Hello everyone,

We are happy to announce that we have been given approval to open up the Masses to more people!  We ask that you still continue to call the office to sign up, as we are required to keep lists of contact information for anyone attending Mass. 

The Archdiocese has advised that the "lists are intended for internal use by the parish and must be maintained.  In the event of an exposure or confirmed COVID-19 infection, parish staff will contact persons who may have been exposed.  A parish may be asked by public health officials for the contact information for the purposes of contact tracing.  Therefore, anyone not comfortable with public officials potentially being given their name and contact information should refrain at this time from signing up and attending Mass.  The Sunday obligation remains lifted."  The lists will be destroyed after 60 days.

Fr. Edgar has been happy to offer the Facebook livestream Masses during these times of limited Masses, however, now that we will be able to accommodate more people, the livestreams will discontinute after June 21st.


The Mass schedule is as follows:

Saturday - 5:00 p.m. English & 7:00 p.m. Spanish (St. Helen)
Sunday - 8:30 a.m. English (St. Rose)
Sunday - 10:30 a.m. English & 12:30 p.m. Spanish (St. Helen)

Daily Mass:
Tuesday through Friday 12:00 p.m. English (St. Helen)
Tuesday 7:00 p.m. Spanish (St. Helen) followed by Eucharistic Adoration 
Wednesday 5:30 p.m. English (St. Rose)

Friday 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Eucharistic Adoration (St. Helen)


We hope to see you at Mass soon, but please know that we understand some of you may not be ready to return.  We also remind you that if you are sick or have any symptoms, please stay home until you are well.  Archbishop Alexander Sample has extended the dispensation for Sunday Mass indefinitely.  Fr. Edgar will continue to pray for all of you, and please call the office if you have any special intentions.  The office has reopened also, with hours of 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Tuesday through Friday.  Please share this information with anyone who may not have access to email or Facebook.

Thank you,
Fr. Edgar Rivera and staff
